
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
INCIDENT TYPE:  DATE/TIME REPORTED:  

Stolen Vehicle January 21, 2022 0953 hours 

INCIDENT NUMBER:  LOCATION:  

22BU000903 Cherry St, Burlington 

INVESTIGATOR:  INVESTIGATOR CONTACT:  

Cpl. J. Norris #273 (802) 540-2273, jnorris@bpdvt.org 

AUTHOR:  APPROVED BY: 

Sgt. Michael Henry Lt. Nguyen 

SUSPECT:  AGE: SUSPECT ADDRESS: 

Unknown   

SUSPECT DISPOSITION:    

Seeking public’s help with identifying male subject in video.  

 

NARRATIVE: 

 

On January 21, 2022, at approximately 0953 hours, the Burlington Police Department received a 

report of a vehicle that was stolen out of a parking garage on Cherry St.  

 

Officers learned from surveillance video that the vehicle exited the parking garage on the night 

of January 20, 2022 at approximately 1901 hours.  The vehicle was equipped with an In-Vehicle 

Safety and Security System, called OnStar.  OnStar Company was contacted and located the 

vehicle in a private parking lot off Pine St. 

 

It was learned the private parking lot was equipped with surveillance cameras and captured the 

stolen vehicle pulling into the parking lot around 2319 hours on January 20, 2022.  The 

surveillance revealed one male exiting the vehicle and leaving the area on foot towards Pine St.  

 

The Burlington Police Department is looking for the public’s help with identifying the suspect in 

the surveillance video.   

 

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to contact the Burlington Police 

Department at (802) 658-2704. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

Investigation is still pending and this is preliminary information being released and is subject 

to change pending new information or leads.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


